NL ADVENTIST eREPORT

A digital publication brought to you by the Seventh-day Adventist Church in Newfoundland and Labrador.

Greetings! In this issue: Pastor Ken & Diane Burns Attend the Burman Board meetings in Alberta; NL Membership of five new members on the Board of Directors; Cooking Class; One Voice; For Sale...

TRIP TO BURMAN BOARD MEETINGS

Submitted By: Pastor Ken

Pastor Ken and Diane enjoyed a few minutes with many friends of NL living or working at the School. The picture below shows a special moment with Pastor Eric, Lucy, and little Agnes. Agnes has just turned one year old and celebrated her birthday at College Heights, where she was dedicated before God.



FIVE NEW BOARD MEMBERS

Submitted By: Pastor Ken Corkum

The Newfoundland and Labrador Mission would like to announce the Membership of five new members on the NL Board of Directors.

The five new members are: Joe Stagg (Cape Freels); Christine Castaneda (Bay Roberts); Jamie Joseph (St. John's); Don Hodder (St. John's); Karen Holloway (Lethbridge).

The Board of Directors is responsible for overseeing the operations of the Mission between Sessions, that happens every five years., next is in 2021.

The NL Board of Directors meets typically four times each year and entrusts the NL Administrators to carry out its wishes between these board meetings.

Please also keep all the 13 members of the Board before the Lord. The other eight members are: Pastor Ken Corkum (Chair), Xenia Capote (Secretary), Lamonte Stagg (Bay Roberts); Lawrence Burns (Corner Brook), Ross Murley (Marystown), David Boutcher (Lethbridge), Sheralyn Pearcey (St. John's), Ana-Maria Gascoyne (Grand Falls- Windsor).

All 13 of these members will care for the NL church until our next NL Session scheduled for the year 2021. At that time, the delegates will choose a new board; some will have served their max of two terms, others will continue for another term of five years. The Session Delegates have the right to make any other adjustments it sees as wisdom.



TRIP TO GENERAL CONFERENCE

Submitted By: Pastor Ken Corkum

The following pictures are from Pastor Ken Corkum's trip to the General Conference Annual Council. This Council is held each October with delegates from around the world. Our World Church has over 20 Million

members, baptizing over 3,000 new members every day. In the photo to the far right, you can see a picture of Nancy and Ted Wilson, President and wife of the World Church. Notice another familiar face in the picture, Chris Holland, former speaker for 'It Is Written' Canada.





COOKING CLASS

Information By: Xenia Capote

Sunday, October 27th, Lode Gordon Member of the St. John's Seventh-day Adventist Church conducted a cooking class. This class focused on Filipino vegetarian cooking. One of her dishes ' Pandit Bihon Vegetarian' can be seen in the photo to the right. All had a tremendous and 'tasty' time.





